
Kingsmead Healthcare 

NOTICE 

PATIENTS TO CONTINUE WEARING MASK AND MAINTAIN SOCIAL 
DISTANCING FROM 19 JULY 2021 WHILST ON THE PRACTICE PREMISES 

Dear Patient, 

This is to advise you that although the guidance on wearing masks and social 
distancing will change from 19 July 2021, the Practice team will be keeping to the 
current guidance on social distancing and mask-wearing in order to “protect” both staff 
and other patients. Please continue to wear a mask, wash your hands and maintain 
social distancing whilst on the Practice premises and expect to be escorted to the exit 
by a member of the Practice team. Please do not harass them in any manner. 

Coronavirus is still with us and the Practice has a legal and ethical duty of care to 
protect staff, patients and visitors and minimise their risk. This PPE guidance therefore 
will remain in place until further notice. 

Let’s continue to keep each other safe. If you are exempt from wearing a mask, please inform staff at the time of 
making your appointment so we can check your status. Even if exempt from wearing a mask, please wash your 
hands and continue to maintain social distancing from any other patients on the premises. 


